
From:
To: Adams, Marcia SMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 7/22/2009 11:04:10 AM
Subject:

Attachments: Letter to Lieberman and Collins (PASS ID) 7.21.09.pdf

Marcia,

Attached is a copy of the letter that we sent to the Homeland Security/Governmental Affairs Cmtee in the Senate 
yesterday. Thanks for your help yesterday.

Jeff

Jeff Schilz
Policy Director and Staff Attorney
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 12267
Columbia, SC 29211
(803) 734-5225 (office)
(803) 734-5167 (fax)
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